

Park and Recreation Department 40 Fairbank Road Sudbury, MA 01776 978-443-1092 McNamaraK@sudbury.ma.us

December 18, 2017

Park, Recreation & Aquatic Department Update

Overview

- Lutting Field moving forward this year at Town meeting?
- Haskell playground need to decide who is taking ownership and presenting to CIAC, FinCom, and Town meeting.
- Preparing for Maternity leave tonight is most likely last meeting, very good chance will not be here for January 22 meeting.

Pool

- Looking at all swim passes & memberships to make adjustments so they match what we advertise
 - Will have a presentation prepared for next meeting

Field

- Tentative Dates for Spring Field meeting January 5 or January 8, have not sent to user groups yet. Will be sending out tomorrow
 - O Attached is the field use policy for review and suggestions regarding for profit and not for profit to be discussed at later meeting

Fairbanks Community Center Task Force

- Jim sent along most recent update.
- ₩ Will be meeting with consultant tomorrow and Wednesday

Budget Matters

- Will send out for review by Friday can send any questions directly to me
 - Did not have report from accounting until today at 6:15pm to review and make sure matched with our records to record everything – did not want to present something I have not reviewed yet
 - O Summary for previous fiscal years will also be ready by this time (Friday0

